LADY LANE PARK SCHOOL -
twikker

BULLETIN NO. 890 @LadyLanePark

Date: Friday 29" June, 2018

Week Commencing 2" July

Monday g™ July —Parent Consultations - 6.00pm — 8.00pm

Tuesday 3" - UVI treat day at likley Create — 10.30am — 3.15pm

Tuesday 3 _ parent Consultations — 4.00pm —6.00pm

Thursday 5™ _ Infant Summer Celebrations for Kindergarten & Form 1 — 1.45pm in the school hall
Friday 6" - Infant Summer Celebrations for Form 2 & Form 3 — 1.45pm in the school hall

Friday 6™ — UVI Fast Forward

July

Sunday 8" — Ballet Examinations at Gargrave

Tuesday 10" - Junior Summer Celebration evening at Bingley Arts Centre — 6.30pm
Tuesday 10" — Last day to claim early discount for Autumn Term Invoices

Tuesday 10" - Last day in school before the school holidays, créche as normal.
School Re-Opens — Wednesday 5 September, 2018

On Friday we all watched in amazement as the Footsteps 18 dance show began down at Bingley
Arts Centre. There were children as young as Form 2 performing right through to some Lady Lane
Park School ‘leavers’ aged 17. It was a fantastic evening, well supported by friends and families.
A huge thanks to Mrs Hudson for choreographing some truly inspirational, funny and poignant
dance pieces. Thank you also to all the back stage and front of house helpers both at the dress
rehearsal and at the Arts centre during the day and in the evening. Mrs Hudson has received
some lovely comments and cards from parents and some ex members of staff who came along to
see the show.

We hope all the children enjoyed their morning session on Monday meeting their ‘new’ teacher/s
for September. Thank you also to all our new families in September who joined us for the
session.

Sports Day on Tuesday was hot hot hot! Thank you to Mr Walker and all the staff for helping us
celebrate sporting achievements from our youngest children in Lower Kindergarten right through
to UVI. It was lovely to see so many of you attending and cheering on the children. Thank you
also to Mrs Wildman for looking after the refreshments for us all.



Yesterday we waved off Mr Saunders, Mr Walker, Mrs Rayner, Mrs Cardus, Mr
Peace, Mrs Saunders and the UVI children who are taking on the 3 Peaks
Challenge. We are raising money for Macmillan Cancer Support and is not too
late to visit our ‘giving page’ and sponsor them:

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lady-lane-park-school-bingley

We look forward to welcoming them back on Saturday afternoon, I'm sure there will be a few
tired children!

Mrs K Smith & Staff

Summer Smartness!

With the current hot spell continuing into next week, please could we ask that your child comes to
school with sun cream already applied, we have lots in school for top ups when needed, all Factor
50 and sensitive.

We would also like your children to come to school in their blazer, but should you wish, you can
leave them at home. However, please you make sure that hats and boaters are worn, shirts are
tucked in, ties, cardigans and jumpers are worn (these can be removed in the classroom).
Trainers are not part of the school uniform!

Mr N Saunders

Infant Summer Celebration

Kindergarten & Form 1

We would like to invite you on Thursday 5™ July to our Infant Summer Celebration which this year
is being held in the school hall. There will be a drinks reception outside in the playground
(weather permitting!) from 1.15pm with the performance starting at 1.45pm and should last
about an hour. You will be permitted to take your child/children home with you afterwards,
unless of course they are going to créche, which will be open as normal.

The children from Kindergarten — Form 3 will performing for you exclusively, so please could we
ask that you bring no more than 6 guests in total along to the performance.

Form 2 & Form 3

We would like to invite you on Friday 6" July to our Infant Summer Celebration which this year is
being held in the school hall. There will be a drinks reception outside in the playground (weather
permitting!) from 1.15pm with the performance starting at 1.45pm and should last about an
hour. You will be permitted to take your child/children home with you afterwards, unless of
course they are going to créche, which will be open as normal.

The children from Kindergarten — Form 3 will performing for you exclusively, so please could we
ask that you bring no more than 6 guests in total along to the performance.



Reminder for Parents of Children in F3 to L6 - YOUNG VOICES

You will have received a letter from me via the school office about a Young Voices concert at the
Sheffield FYLDSA arena, on Tuesday January 15th 2019. This is an amazing opportunity for all
children who love singing to join with approx. 5000 other voices in an arena concert as part of a
massed choir.

The massed choir, of which your child can be a member, will sing a variety of music with amazing
artists, from all different backgrounds. If your child is currently in F3 - L6 and would like to

participate then please complete the form and return to Mrs Wright by Friday July 6th.

Mrs C Lorimer

FOOTSTEPS 18 - Guardian Angel

An absolutely HUGE congratulations to all of this year's Footsteps cast - you were "off the scale"
brilliant!

| am quite sure that all your Mums and Dads and friends and family were amazed by your
performance — many thanks for the kind words and cards | have received from many of you.

Again thank you to everyone who helped in any way from my hairdressers to the stars to the
backstage and publicity team. | couldn't do it without you!

LAST CHANCE - DON'T MISS OUT!
FOOTSTEPS 18 DVD ORDER FORM

T would like ..o cOpies of the FOOTSTEPS 18 DVD

@ £17 per copy.

Cash/ cheque enclosed (delete as appropriate - cheques payable to
CRAVEN IMAGE STUDIOS)
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Dance Club has now finished for this year and will recommence in September.

PLEASE NOTE:
Signing up letters for 2018 - 19 have gone out this week.

As places are limited, please return your completed forms with payment and signed terms
and conditions in order to secure your child's place.

| have already started creating Footsteps 19 and am looking forward to another fantastic year of
dance starting in September.

Mrs ] Hudson



Footsteps 18 Raffle

A massive thank you to everyone who purchased raffle tickets on Friday evening. We raised a
fantastic £270 which goes straight back into the Footsteps 19 fund. We still have a few prizes
unclaimed, so if your tickets are lurking somewhere at home, pop along to see me as you may be
a winner!

Thanks to Mrs Kernick and my mum who helped on the night selling programmes and tickets
furiously!

Mrs S Wright

School Update Forms

The annual School Update Forms will be coming home soon, please check the contact details
carefully as they form the basis of all our information for next year. Please return them to your
child’s classteacher. Thank you!

Mrs S Wright

The Lost Property Box

Please check to see if you have any missing belongings as this will be cleared out in the summer
holidays.

Forest School Sessions 2017/18 - Summer Half Term 2

5.7.18 No FS
Mrs A Grote & Mrs S Cardus

Gym Club

Gym Clubbers! Please note that our last Gymnastics session of this term is to be Tuesday 3rd July. Gym
Club will restart on Tuesday 11 September.

Thank you to all who has attended.
Mrs M Vyse & Mrs V Waters



Menu W/C 2™ July

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
Homemade Mediterranean Pork & Apple Pie Chicken & Pea Fish in White
Quiche Beef / Roasted / Quorn Pasta Supreme / Sauce
Vegetabke Bake Escalopes Broccoli & Pea
Pasta Supreme
Salad & Sliced Cous Cous Boiled Potatoes & | Vegetable Batons New Potatoes,
Potatoes Peas Carrots & Peas
Cherry & Coconut Chocolate Cake Summer Fruit Jelly Mousse Homemade
Cake Pudding & Custard Desserts Chinese Chew




Lady Lane Park School

Clubs and Activities — Summer Term 2018

To start week commencing

Monday 16" April 2018

Location
Day Time Hall/Gym Outside Classroom Staff
Monday 1.00-1.30 Jnr Choir Mrs Cartwright
(F4-UB) Mrs Lorimer
3.30-4.30 Finished now until the Autumn | Jnr Library Mrs Cardus
Term 2018 due to residential Club (F4-U6G)
visits and trips
3.30-4.30 Finished for the academic year ‘Homework Mrs Smith/Mrs Arnold
Clinic’
(F5 & LVI)
3.30-5.00 Dance (F4/F5) Mrs Hudson
Tuesday 1.00-1.30 Dance Gym Mrs Hudson
3.30-5.30 Gym Club Mrs Waters
3.30-4.45 Dance Gym Mrs Hudson
Wednesday 1.00-1.30 Dance Gym Mrs Hudson
3.30-5.20 Ballet Mrs Prescott
3.30-5.30 Fixtures Mr Saunders
Mr Walker
Mrs Smith
3.30-4.15 French club Mrs Mulligan/Mrs Firth
(F2)
Thursday 8.00-9.00 Dance (F2/F3) Mrs Hudson
Various a.m Speech and Mrs Druett-Arundale
Drama (F2-U6)
Various a.m Voiceworks Mrs Cartwright
(F4-U6)
11.30-12.00 | Sewing club F1 classroom Mrs Firth
3.30-5.00 Act 4 Drama group Mrs Cartwright
3.30-4.20 Activ-8 (KG &F1) Mrs Smith/Mrs Escritt
Will not take place on Thursday July 5" - Infant
Celebrations
3.30-4.45 Cricket Mr Saunders
(L6-U6)
3.30-4.45 Field sports(F2-F5) Mr Walker/Mrs Moffat
Friday 1.00-1.30 Dance ‘ { Gym Mrs Hudson
8.00-8.30 Jnr Running Club (F4-U6) Mr Walker
(Coordinator)
Mr Peace

Keyboard (F3-U6)

Mrs Cartwright

l

Various am \
3.30-5.30 ‘

Dance (L6/U6)

Mrs Hudson

Look out for the September Clubs List coming out by e.mail during the summer holidays.




Summer Holiday Clubs 2018 4 x*

Three exciting weeks of holiday clubs are planned for your children this summer,
which will be full of fun and excitement! From enjoying arts and crafts, through to
learning how to play golf, choreographing dance routines, we will have something for
every child with each session tailored to suit their age and interests. These weeks

will be a wonderful and fun way for your child to spend part of the long summer
holidays.

What will cach week include?

Each week has its own special theme depending on the children's interests. Each week
will be absolutely brilliant fun and a truly unique experience.

On top of exploring each of the themes, there will be plenty of time for the children
to relax, enjoy some fresh air and take part in additional activities such as learning to
play golf, netball, dancing, rugby, football, rounders and having fun with water play!
We have invited Mr. M Rawling to cover Rugby, Football, Cricket and forest school
survival training during the summer holidays.

Last year the children said.....

"“This was the best week everl We have built dens, learnt to play golf, practiced
survival training, been singing, eating, baking, played with our friends, learnt some
dance moves, mined for treasure on the school field and had picnics in the sunshine.”

(Form 4)

"Thank you for a brilliant week Mrs Earl, please can we play the wolf game again next
year, I really love it - it is so funny and scary”? (Form 1)

Can my child mix and match the weeks?

Yes. Your child can attend the full weeks or mix and match the weeks/days to fit
around your requirements. Please fill in the accompanying form to reserve your
places.

If you wish to discuss any aspects of the holiday clubs then please let Mrs S. Earl
know and she would be happy to answer any queries either catch her in the
playground or e-mail a message to sarah25.earl@gmail.com




Summer Heoliday Clubs 2018 Bocking Form

Standard hours (9am - 4pm)  Extended hours (8.30am - 4.30am)
| 5 days - £110 ' 5days - £120
4 days - £95 ' 4 days - £105
' 3 days - £85 3 days - £95
| 2 days - £60 ' 2days-£70
| 1day - £30 1day - £40

Week 1 - 16 July to 20 July

| Days | Standard hours (9am - 4pm)  Extended hours Total
‘ © (8.30am - 4.20 pm)

| Monday 16 July

| Tuesday 17 July

Wednesday 18 July

| Thursday 19 July |

| Friday 20 July

| E

Week 2 - 23 July to 27 July

| Days Standard hours (9am - | Extended hours (8.30am - 4.30 Total

| 4pm) _pm)
| Monday 23 July ‘

Tuesday 24 July ' |

- Wednesday 25 July

Thursday 26 July

Friday 27 July

Week 3 - 30 July to 2 August

Days ' Standard hours (9am - 4pm) Extended hours | Total
‘ { (8.30am - 4.30 pm)

- Monday 30 July

Tuesday 31 July |

' Wednesday 1 August

- Thursday 2 August

N/A ‘ | £

Name of child: Form:

Signature of Parent/Carer:

Pleaze forward a cheque only (payable to Mrz S. Earl) in a nemed and sealed envelope.
Places are zecured upon receipt of full payment and will be given on @ first come first

served basis.
Mrs S Earl



FRIENIDS O F

PRINCE OF WALES

P A R K
Facebook: Frlends of Prince of Wales Park
wiebsite: friendsofprinceofwalespark.org.ulk
Emall: Se-:retar_v@friendsofpriﬁceofwalespark.org,ul<

Forest School Holiday Clubs
Open to all!

Join us for a pancake breakfast cooked on the fire!

Thursday 19th & Friday 20t"July
Thursday 26th & Friday 27th July
Wednesday 1st & Thursday 2nd August
F1-U6
10.00am to 3.00pm

£25 per child per day (£45 for both days)
£45 for two siblings per day (£80 for both days)

Den building, campfire cooking, woodland crafts, tools and
games
Bring a packed lunch

For more information please contact
Andi Grote 07555428924/ a.grotefs@gmail.com



